December 3, 2015

Chair and Members
Community and Protective Services Committee

Re: Taxicab and Limousine Licensing By-law

The Civic Administration will be submitting a report to the February Community and Protective Services Committee regarding the Taxicab and Limousine Licensing By-law.

I understand that the City Solicitor had previously submitted a confidential report in September 2008 to the former Environment and Transportation Committee providing legal advice regarding the administration of the Taxicab and Limousine Licensing By-law.

I respectfully request that the City Solicitor BE REQUESTED to submit a report to the February Community and Protective Services Committee providing an update to the information contained in the September 2008 report that was submitted to the Environment and Transportation Committee for the Committee's consideration so that the Committee can consider all relevant information regarding this matter at the same meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Virginia Ridley Councillor Ward 10